
 

 

2 June 2023 
 

  
  

 
 

Director 
Disability and Transport Standards 
Department of Infrastructure, Transport,  
Regional Development, Communications, and the Arts 
By email: DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
 
Dear , 
 

2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the 2022 Review of the 
Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002. 
 
The City of Sydney (the City) has a long history of providing quality public transport 
infrastructure, as well as facilitating key outcomes for enhanced public transport in our 
community. This includes recently providing over 330 new accessible bus stops, and 
working collaboratively with Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to deliver public transport 
infrastructure upgrades, such as the CBD and South East Light Rail. 
 
We welcome this Review and look forward to recommendations which will support the 
provision of accessible and inclusive public transport for our residents and workers, and 
which will reduce barriers to social, cultural and economic participation for people with 
disability. The City advocates for an accessible, safe, cost-effective, inclusive, barrier-
free, user-centred public transport system that meet the diverse needs of people with 
disability throughout the whole of their journey.  
 
Should you wish to speak with a Council officer about this submission, please contact 

 Social Policy Officer – Access and Inclusion at the City on  or 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Monica Barone 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


